SCHOOLS DIVISION OF DIGOS CITY

Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education

Region XI

. . § B
Digos City gy o O

DIVISION MEMORANDUM

No. %5] 's. 2019

January 24, 2020

Adolescent Health Youth Reproductive Program Symposium

TO: DHELMIE CHRISTINE S.PENAS, RN
Nurse |l

1. In reference to the letter of the City Population Office, you are hereby directed to attend the
Adolescent Health Reproductive Program Symposium for the DLP on January 25, 2020 at

the Digos City National High School.

2. Inline with this, you are invited as one of the speaker of the said symposium.

3. Travel and other incidental expenses to the attendance shall be charged to local funds
subject to the usual accounting and auditing rules and regulations.

4. Forinformation and compliance.
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usEd Schools Division of Digos TR
RECORDS SECTION

Republic of the Philippines
Province of Davao del Sur
CITY OF DIGOS

CITY POPULATION OFFICE

January 23, 2020

CRISTY C. EPE, CESE
Schools Division Superintendent
Digos City

Mada’am:
Greetings!

The behavioral problems of students increase every year. These affect their
academic performance due to the influence of environmental factors that
include their peers, family, mass media, internet and vices, thus they need
assistance and guidance from their peer helpers, parents and other adults for
them to have good attitudes towards their studies.

In this behalf, we would like to invite DHELMIE CHRISTINE S. PENAS as one
of the speakers of Adolescent Health Youth Reproductive Program Symposium
for the DLP students of Digos City National High School on Saturday, January
25, 2020,

Many thanks for your usual support in helping us attain and implement the
goals of the Philippine Population Management Program (PPMP) through the
Adolescent /Youth Development Program (AYDP).

More power Godspeed!

ANGELITA P. CABRILLOS
City Population Officer



